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UPDATE FIRST TWO BMX EUROPEAN CUP ROUNDS VERONA, ITALY 
 

 
The Union Européenne de Cyclisme Management Board has taken note of the measures in the Decree from 
the President of the Italian Republic Council of Ministers of 4 March 2020 (click here), and in agreement with 
the Verona BMX Team, the first two BMX European Cup rounds in Verona, (Italy) on 28 and 29 March 2020, 
will be postponed. 

The UEC Management Board, the UEC BMX Commission, the Italian Cycling Federation (FCI) and the 
organiser are already actively looking for another date in the UCI calendar so that the event meets the 
scheduled deadlines for awarding points to qualify for the 2020 Tokyo Olympic Games. 

At this difficult time, the health of all athletes, their families and all those involved is our absolute priority. We 
will soon be announcing details regarding the new dates of the Verona BMX European Cup. 
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http://www.governo.it/it/articolo/coronavirus-firmato-il-dpcm-4-marzo-2020/14241

